
  

HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 

High Street, Stonehouse, Plymouth, PL1 3SJ 

Tel: 01752 225649  Fax:  01752 222031 

Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

A Warm Welcome, from High Street Primary Academy. 

Dear Candidate,  

We are delighted that you are interested in applying for this role at High Street Primary Academy.  

High Street Primary is a small and rapidly improving academy, with a warm, caring and friendly ethos. 

We currently have 116 pupils within the school, with capacity for 210 as the school continues to grow. High Street 

has 7 classrooms, a nursery unit, excellent facilities and an exciting curriculum, which our pupils thoroughly enjoy. 

Parents actively support their children and engage in many aspects of school life.  

We are keen for you to visit our school so you can see for yourself what an excellent place High Street Primary 

Academy truly is.  

We would like to hear from you if you:  

 care about children and enhancing their academic and social experiences  

 are highly motivated and enthusiastic  

 are an effective communicator  

 have high standards in yourself and your work and expect high standards from others 

 are able to demonstrate enthusiasm and flexibility with the capacity to contribute to the wider aspects of 

the school life  

 are committed to your own professional learning and are reflective in your practice  

 are ambitious for yourself and the academy  

We can offer you:  

 enthusiastic and caring children who are keen to learn and parents who show a keen interest in the 

education and welfare of their children   

 a commitment to your professional learning and career development  

 a supportive team who are committed to promoting high achievement across the curriculum and school  

 highly skilled and enthusiastic staff team 

  supportive and effective leadership  

With very best wishes, 

 

Steph Blake 

Headteacher 


